
Submitter: Paul Miles 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR5 

Hello, 

I strongly support passing a constitutional right to hunt. I am proud of the work 

Oregon has done to have wildlife that can be sustainably harvested as people have 

done since time began. Spending time in nature and knowing where our food comes 

from and how hard it is to successfully harvest an animal are incredible lessons that I 

hope to teach to my children.  


